(" Gosforth
' Group

24 August 2021

Following the completion of a formal consultation process with staff, we would like to
inform you of the decisions that have been taken by our Trustees regarding the future
operating model for Sport@Gosforth.

As of 1 October 2021, the fitness suite will no longer be available for public use.

The gymnasium, sports hall, dance studio, 3G pitch and fields will all be available for
community use via private lettings arrangement. If you wish to book a space at
Sport@Gosforth for community use or for any other enquiries, please contact our
lettings coordinator, Samantha Moore,on 0191 255 9054 or
Samantha.moore@ga.newcastle.sch.uk

Please note that the gymnasium will not be available from Friday 27 August to Friday
17 September 2021 as it will be used for COVID related testing of Gosforth Academy
students and staff. During this period, the group exercise class timetable will be
suspended. However, access to the fitness suite, sports hall and 3G pitch during this
time will be available from Monday to Friday 16:30 to 21:30, and Saturday & Sunday
09:00 - 17:00.

We would like to thank all who have used the Sport@Gosforth facility.

Regards

David Sheppard
Chief Operating Officer
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